
 

  PPBA July 2017 Newsletter 

   By: Joyce Ejhinger 

General Meeting  

This month's meeting will be a picnic style dinner with games and fun at Shoreland Park, 5470 Patriot Dr, 

Toledo, OH 43611 at 6:00 pm. There will not be a speaker since we will spend time enjoying the sunshine 

and each other. Please email Sherry Jasman if you would like to bring a dish to share @ 

mimmiejasman2013@gmail.com. 

 

Chicken and hamburgers will be grilled on the park’s brand new grill. We will need side items and 

desserts. We are looking for help for the side dishes such as: potato salad, pasta salad, baked beans, 

veggies and dip, a veggie plate for burgers with lettuce, tomatoes, onions, and pickles. We would also like 

fresh fruit for dessert. Please let Sherry Jasman know as soon as you can, if you would like to sign up to 

bring your favorite dish. We cannot wait to taste your delicious creations. 

 

What is being provided so far: 

Chicken, Hamburgers, Buns, Paper Products and Beverages – PPBA 

Macaroni Salad – Mary Lichtenwald 

Potato Salad –Joyce Ejhinger 

Deviled Eggs – Pat Stimson 

Desserts – Pat Konwinski and Connie Durand 

Watermelon Slices – Jim Nowak 

 

Sides Suggested: 

Bake Beans 

Pasta Salad 

Tomato & Onion Slices, pickles, lettuce for Hamburgers, maybe some cheese slices 

Veggies & Dip 

Chips & Dip 

 

Dinner for Paid and Lifetime Members is free. Guests and Honorary Members is $10. 

 

If you are planning to attend, please make your reservation(s) by registering online at 

ppba.memberlodge.com, or by contacting either Sherry Jasman at mimmiejasman2013@gmail.com or 

Mary Lichtenwald at maryliz630@aol.com or 419-472-6529.  

 

Deadline to register is Monday night July 17th 

There will be No 50/50 Raffle  
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Cheer Committee   No Report 

Visions of Cullen Park  
 
At the June meeting, 2017 Miss Point Place, Kayla Musgrave was the guest speaker. She shared her 
thoughts and visions for the future. Afterward, she was questioned on the perspectives of young people 
and on ways to reach out to them to be more involved. Also, what kinds of affordable activities would 
interest them. Her remarks were interesting, informative and well received. 
The Bass Tournaments have started at Cullen. There will be 4 more; July 16, August 13 and 27 and 
September 10. Cash prizes are paid, the amount dependent on the number of entries. If interested, call 
Ron Sharp, Tournament Director at 419-308-0116 or email him at sharpiebass@yahoo.com. 
 
There had been reports of lewd behavior on the causeway which resulted in the arrest of two men thanks 
to Officer Dave O’Brien. We are very thankful for his dedication to make our community safe. 
The next meeting is July 26th at CrossPoint Community Church, 4212 Onondaga Ave. 
Till the next time, Vee 

Dates to Add to your Calendar  

Wednesday, July 19 –  6 PM PPBA General Meeting              Shoreland Park 

Wednesday, July 26 – 6:30 PM Visions of Cullen Park Meeting CrossPoint Community Church  

Friday, July 28 – Noon  *PPBA Golf Outing   Detwiler Golf Course 

Wednesday, August 2 – 6 PM PPBA Board Meeting                  Friendship Park CC 

*Consult the mailing you received recently about the 22nd Annual PPBA Scholarship & Legacy Foundation Golf 

Scramble or download forms by going to ppbaonline.com – under “Events.” Or click here. 

Golfers, Hole Sponsors and Raffle Prizes still needed. . .  
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